January 30, 1981

The Reverend Father Arsen Barsamian
pastor, St. James Armenian Church
834 Pepper Avenue

Richmond, Virginia 23226

Dear Father Arsen:

We received your letter of January 21, 1981,
directing us to add a name to our Diocesan mailing
1ist. No name, however, was provided in the body of
the letter. Kindly forward us the name and address,
and we will promptly add it to our list.

With best regards,

Yours respectfully,

Syraun Palvetzian
Executive Director

Enclosure
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PHONE 282-3818

January 21, 1981

Diocese of Armenian Church
630 Second Avenue
New York, N.Y. 10016

Dear Sirs,

We would appreciate it very much if
if you would include the foilowing name |
on your mailing list. They prefer
receiving publications from the Diocese
and also the Bema and are not receiving
them.

Thank you very much.

- Rev.A. Barsamian




